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Welcome to Volume 139 

Greetings, 
 
We are so blessed to have you with us today as we worship the 
Lord.  It is our prayer that in His presence here today you 
find “fullness of joy” and your every need supplied in Him. 
 
Should you have a special need for prayer or any other area 
in which we might minister to you, please let us know.  
 
If you have not yet made the decision to accept the free Gift 
of God’s grace, love, and mercy in the person of  
Jesus Christ into your heart as Lord and Savior of your life, 
and believe the Spirit is calling you to do so, please allow us 
the privilege of sharing with you in prayer and leading you to 
a profession of faith in Jesus Christ. Just alert any of us, and 
we will be there with you. 
 
AWESOME JOB WOMEN’S MINISTRY TEAM! 
 
Special recognition to Kitty Dietrich and Brenda Jenkins for 
a very successful ‘Berryville Big Flea” outreach yesterday. 
Also thanks to Carol Coffelt, Carroll Fuller, Loretta Michael, 
Cathy Albright, and Theresa Perdue for working throughout 
the day’s effort. 
 
Brenda and I would like to thank all those who encouraged 
us with cards, texts, emails, and visits as we celebrated our 
45th Wedding Anniversary. We ran across a bit of statistical 
trivia last week when we discovered that only 0.1% of  
marriages today actually attain that milestone. 
 
A special thanks to Carroll Fuller for a magnificent job of 
covering both the Sunday School and the pulpit during our 
time away. We are truly blessed! 
 
If you are visiting with us today, thank you for being such an 
important part of our fellowship and please plan on  
returning. If you did not receive a Visitor’s Packet, please 
notify an usher or stop by our Greeter Table before leaving. 
 
Above all, we pray you  
receive an encouragement 
from worshipping with us 
today.  
 
 

God Bless,  
 
Pastor Ben 

 

We Welcome You to Our  

Worship This LORD’s Day! 

 

 
   

Elder/Deacon of The Week:                 

Lee Coffelt 
 

Ushers: 
Carroll Fuller/Doug Williams, Jr. 

 
Greeters:                                                          

Tammie Condon/Kelsa Lambert 

Wednesday Evening Bible Study 
6:00 p.m.

Church Council 
Meeting

Sunday, September 21st

Following the Morning 
Service



Church Website: www.boycebaptistchurch.org 
 

Pastor  
Rev. Dr. Ben Jenkins, M.A., Th.D. 

Parsonage: 540-837-1030 
Cell Phone: 540-550-3536   

Pastor’s Email: parsonben@aol.com 

For Week of September 14, 2025 

Our Prayer List 
Our “Pride” Flags! 

“Alex” (Billy) 3 Brain Tumors. 
“Wayne” (Theresa) PancreaƟc Cancer. 
Kimbery Arrington (Tammie’s granddaughter) Broken leg. 
Jocelyn Baker (Amy) Breast Cancer. On chemo therapy. 
Paul BanneƩ (Carol) Recovering in Rehab. 
Bolada Bennet (Shiree)  
Warren Broy (Sharon) Warren has Cancer.  
Patrick and Tammie Condon Travel Mercies 
Alan Fishel (LoreƩa) DiabeƟc stroke in right eye. 
Buddy Fishel (LoreƩa’s brother) MulƟple appointments. 

Bobby Hall (Sherleen’s son) Home recovering. 
Michael Haymaker (LoreƩa) Colo-rectal cancer.  
Floyd and Tate Hudson Drain tube removed, however, Dr. delayed removal of feeding port in arm. 
Jack Kemp (Tammie) Retaining fluid. 
Tom and Liz Lewis Ongoing medical issues (Tom).  
Koby Ratchford (Sherleen) Chemo and RadiaƟon therapy completed. EvaluaƟon conƟnuing. 
Mildred VanNess Endoscopy on September 12th.  
Bob Woodson (Billy) Health urgency. September heart surgery scheduled. 


